
December 2023 

Written Report from Safety Committee Chairman Captain Holmgrain 

 

The Borough Safety Committee met on November 21, 2023. 

Each committee member reported the status of their department’s response to 

the APEI recommendations.  

Sixty-two Borough employees responded to a safety survey that the committee 

sent to all borough employees, and the results were discussed. No respondent to 

the survey asked for follow-up contact from the safety committee. The compilated 

results were shared with all department heads. 

The Committee is working on updating sections of the Borough Safety Manual.  

The next meeting date is Tuesday, December 19, 2023 at 1:00 pm. 

 

 


